
COUNTRY PARENTS

We are planning on holding more forums for parents of 
children with disability in the country.

If you live in the country and would like to attend one in your 
region let us know.

Where do you live, what do you want to know about?

Would you like to be a parent representative on the  
planning committee?

How can we support you?

We would like to hear from you. Send us an email at  
Education.ParentForumConference@sa.gov.au  
or have a look at the Special Education Resource Unit  
website web.seru.sa.edu.au to see what has been  
happening at the parent forums. 
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